

# *Network Innovation Competition Full Submission*

## *Supplementary Answer Form*

Tick if this answer is Confidential: ☐

Tick if this answer has been provided verbally: ☐

|  |   |                 |         |
|--|---|-----------------|---------|
| Project code:                          | NGGDGN01  | Question Number | 8       |
| Question date                          | 15/8/13   | Answer date     | 19/8/13 |
| Submission section question relates to | 4.8   |                 |         |
| Topic                                  | Funding   |                 |         |
| Question                               | Reference is made to two further potential sources of funding: from a further potential project partner (£1m) and from European R&D funding. Would the project still go ahead if these were not forthcoming?  |                 |         |
| Notes on question                      |   |                 |         |
| Answer                                 | <p>The project as currently configured is dependent on the full £4.2m being funded.</p> <p>The project partners are committed to the project and are making good progress in attracting further funding through the routes mentioned. The project is through to the second stage of the BEST F ERANET call and are undergoing due diligence from the potential commercial partner. Both these are expected to conclude at the same time as the NIC process, at that point it will be known how much funding is available for the project to commence.</p> <p>It is probably most suitable to have a discussion around the options if one or neither of these streams of funding materialise in the bilateral discussions.</p> |                 |         |

|   |  |
|---|--|
| Attachments                                       |  |
| Verbal<br>Clarifications<br><br>(Consultants<br>) |  |